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President’s Message 

We hope you will join us for our annual Harvest 

Auction on Saturday, October 21 at the Rhinebeck 

Town Hall from 12-4:30pm.  This is always a fun 

day. 

Over the past year we have had the pleasure of 

welcoming three new board members, Rick Stickle, 

Frank Gaglio and Brin McGee.  Rick, Brin and 

Frank have helped us as volunteers in the past and 

have now joined us as full time board members.  

I’m so excited and glad to welcome them.  We have 

chosen to profile them in our last newsletter of 

2017.   

As a reminder, we have become a member of 

AmazonSmile.  Each time you shop at Amazon, a 

pop up window appears asking you to select a 

charity, you can now select the Collection of 

Rhinebeck History and Amazon will donate 5% of 

your purchase to us at no cost to you.  Visit 

AmazonSmile’s website 

(http://smile.amazon.com/ch/14-1772002) to select 

us as your charity of choice.  So the next time you 

shop on Amazon, think of us. 

We hope you will join us in preserving Rhinebeck’s 

past! 

 

Annual Harvest Auction-Saturday, 

October 21,2017-Rhinebeck Town Hall 

This annual fundraising event, sponsored by the 

Museum of Rhinebeck History and the Chancelor 

Livingston Chapter of the Daughters of the 

American Revolution, will once again feature both a 

Silent and a Live Auction.  The day's festivities will 

begin at noon with the Silent Auction.   

It will have something of interest for everyone--

handmade items, gift baskets and gift certificates 

from local merchants and restaurants, vases, 

jewelry, antiques and more!   

 

One example of an auction item, see our website for 

more pictures. 

The Live Auction will begin at 3:00.  Frank Gaglio 

of Barn Star Productions, producer of the 

Rhinebeck Antique Shows and Museum Board 

member will be our talented and knowledgeable 

Auctioneer.  Come and bid on- a glass china 

cabinet, Rockingham pottery canisters, Queen Anne 

tilt-top table, green cut glass vase and many more 

intriguing objects. 

If you or anyone you know can donate quality items 

for our Live or Silent Auction, please email the 

Museum at 

museumofrhinebeckhistory@gmail.com. 

Mark your calendars and join us on October 21 for a 

fun, interesting and exciting day to help support 

local historic preservation. 

 

Welcome Rick Stickle! 

Rick was born and raised in Rhinebeck and 

graduated from Rhinebeck Central School in 1969.   

He earned a BA degree from Colgate University in 

1973 majoring in Geology and minoring in 

Education and a Master’s degree in Education from 

the University of Massachusetts in 1987.  Rick 

taught Earth Science and Astronomy for 34 years, 

29 of which were in Barre, Massachusetts, where he 

and his wife of 47 years, Donna (Kallop), raised 3 

children-Matthew, Erin, and Seth.  In September, 

2007, they moved to Clermont, N.Y. to be closer to 

family. 

     Rick has a lifelong interest in archaeology, local 

history and genealogy.  In 1987, he participated in 

the Sturbridge Village Bixby house dig in Barre and 

in 2015 the Bard College Parsonage dig in 

Germantown. 

     His mother, Janice MacMillan Stickle, is a 

former museum board member, whom he helped 

occasionally at the Museum.  When he was asked to 

be a Board member, Rick, like his mother, felt it 

was a very worthwhile endeavor to help preserve 

Rhinebeck history.    

Welcome Brinn McGee! 

 

Brin Magee is a relative newcomer to Rhinebeck.  

Always a “city girl”, she moved to the area full time 

in 2009. 

http://smile.amazon.com/ch/14-1772002


Art and design have always been her life’s focus.  

Though starting as a painter, she transitioned into 

interior design, graduating from Parsons School of 

Design and The New School. Her beginning design 

career was as a designer of colleges and 

corporations, but over the years, it has changed into 

residential design.  However, she always 

approaches all projects through the eyes of a 

painter!  

Brin looks forward to giving back to her new home 

and community by joining the Board of the 

Museum of Rhinebeck History. 

 

Welcome Frank Gaglio! 

 

Frank Gaglio was introduced to the antiques 

business through a summer job that turned into a 

lifetime career and profession spanning forty two 

years.  

Frank is a founding member of the Antiques 

Dealers Association of America (ADA) and 

currently sits on the board of the Professional Show 

Managers Association (PSMA).  

After graduating from college with a degree in 

marketing, Frank began working for an antiques 

importer traveling to Yugoslavia and Romania three 

times a year exploring the remote countryside 

buying truckloads of antiques from the locals and 

increasing his knowledge of foreign material culture 

as well.  

Frank’s other accomplishments include, lecturing 

on American painted furniture, antique 

weathervanes and whirligigs, mounting special 

exhibits including The American Equestrian, Stars 

in American Folk Art, My Favorite Things and 

many others. 

Frank is also president of Barn Star Productions, 

incorporated in 1994, as a high end antiques show 

management company creating fundraisers for 

several non-profits including The Greenwich 

Historical Society, Greenwich, CT, Hyland House 

Museum in Guilford, CT, Wilton Historical Society, 

Wilton, CT, and Newtown Historical Society, 

Newtown, CT. Locally, his company produces the 

Antiques at Rhinebeck Show and Sale at the 

Dutchess County Fairgrounds Memorial Day 

Weekend and Columbus Day Weekend. 

Frank brings valuable experience and knowledge to 

the museum and we are happy to have his help. 

 

 

 Like us on Facebook 

 Look for us on AmazonSmile 

 Visit our website: http://rhinebeckmuseum.com/
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MUSEUM OF RHINEBECK HISTORY SUPPORTERSHIP FORM 

PO Box 816, RHINEBECK, NY 12572 

http://rhinebeckmuseum.com  

Like us on Facebook https://www.facebook.com/MuseumOfRhinebeck/  

Phone: 845-554-6331 

DUES INVOICE FOR THE PERIOD January 1 through December 31, 2017 

Name_________________________________________________________  

Address_______________________________________________________  

City, State, ZIP  

_____________________________________________________  

Phone ______________________________________  

Email_________________________________________________________  

Enclosed is my tax-deductible check in the amount of $___________  

Make checks payable to MUSEUM OF RHINEBECK HISTORY and mail to 

the Museum at the address above. Thank you!  

Please enclose your employer’s form if your employer has a matching grant 

program (e.g. IBM). 

Please apply my payment for the year 2017 as follows:  

Lifetime………………$1,000_______ Lifetime option $250 x 4 years_____  

Individual……………..$10_____ Family……………………….$15______ 

Sponsor………………..$100______ Business/Patron………..$50________    

Added Donation…..$________ 

 

NOTE: If you have artifacts related to Rhinebeck’s history that you wish to donate 

to us, please check below and someone from the Museum will be in touch with 

you. ______ 

 

http://rhinebeckmuseum.com/
https://www.facebook.com/MuseumOfRhinebeck/

